
Notice to Vendors 
 
The Ohio Schools Council has available a Request for Qualifications for Voice and Data 
Technology Consulting Services for interested vendors.  The Ohio Schools Council is a cooperative 
purchasing consortium comprised of over 270 public school districts, educational service centers, 
career centers and boards of developmental disabilities located in 37 counties in Ohio.  Our members 
serve over 600,000 students.   Copies of said RFQ must be secured from Ohio Schools Council, 6393 
Oak Tree Boulevard, #377, Independence, Ohio 44131, (216) 447-3100 ext. 6103 or 
tperkins@osconline.org. 
 
Vendors wishing to respond to this RFQ shall do so by Friday, May 5, 2023 by 2:00 p.m. EST. 
 
The Ohio Schools Council is a voluntary organization of school districts, municipalities and other non-
profit organizations.  The Council functions under its own stated procedures and general conditions for 
securing competitive quotations on products to be purchased by its members. 
 
 

 William J. Zelei 

 Executive Director  
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